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Dear Brazos County Precinct 3 Volunteer Fire
Department,

It always brings a great sense of remorse
when there is the loss of a brother or siste_r in the
fire seryice, as we are considered second family.
While words of comfort can only go so far in easing
your time of great suffering, we wanted to let you
know that the Danes family and the Brazos County
Precinct 3 Volunteer Fire Department have our
greatest sympathy, our hearts are truly saddened.
Firefighter Danes'passingwill not only leave a

void in your lives, but in the hearts of all those
who knew hinr.

Firefighter Danes will always remain in the
hearts of thoee who knew and loved him, and we
have included his family and your organization in
our daily prayers. May God our father grve you
strengtlu

If there is anything that we can do to assist
you to whatever extent we rre able, please do not
hesitate to contact us at anytime.

Our prayers and thoughts are with you.

With our deepeet sympathy,
/1 /t- /-iW

Ronald D. Fowlei, Chief
Monroe Fire Department
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